
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WWDC will follow all RCPS COVID safety protocols.  Campers will be spaced 6 feet apart 
at all times, will wear masks when indoors and will wash hands/use hand sanitizer 
frequently.  All campers will have their temperatures taken upon arrival, and parents/guardians 
will be called immediately if a child seems unwell. 

 

Each Wednesday, campers can look forward to participating in the following activities: 

 Participating in two age-appropriate workshops  

 Receiving homework support 

 Participating in Commit to Be Fit activities 

 Working with RCHS camp counselors, who will act as mentors to the campers 

 Enjoying a free lunch, snacks and all program supplies (besides tie-dye) 

 Completing thankful/community service activities 

 LOTS of singing 

 LOTS of laughing 

 Outdoor play 

 Busing to/from camp from various pick up/drop off locations in the county 

 
 

Registration for the Wonderful Wednesday Day Camp (WWDC) begins Friday, January 15.  Applications will be accepted on 
a first-come/first-serve basis, so mark your calendars now!  Space is limited, and if your child’s age group has reached capacity 
when you register, your child’s name will be put on a wait list. This amazingly fun and free day camp will fill quickly; please 
apply right away if you want to secure a spot for your child. 
 
The WWDC will take place at the beautiful Northern Virginia 4-H Educational and Conference Center in Front Royal, VA from 
March 3rd until May 12, besides April 14, from 9am - 3pm.This facility offers plenty of indoor and outdoor space for our campers 
and counselors to follow COVID safety guidelines.  Campers will be divided by age into six camping groups, and each group will 
be assigned to a large indoor space that will be used during cold and rainy days.  However, we will be outside as much as 
possible, as the NOVA 4-H Center provides hiking paths, outdoor shelters, an outdoor amphitheater and many sports fields.  
 
 

 

Registration:  To register on Friday, January 15, please go to: 

https://forms.gle/EowtQ73Bxjb1i9eaA or visit our district website. 
This form will not open until January 15, 2021. 
 
OR use this QR Code (shown right), beginning January 15, 2021:  
 
 
If you have any questions about this camping program, please contact Jenny Kapsa at 
jkapsa@rappahannockschools.us 

Campers and their parents LOVED the fall WWDC.  It is a fun, happy, supportive, safe, and 
joyful place for our students to be each Wednesday. And it’s 100% FREE! 
 

Please take a look at the slideshow of the fall 2020 Wonderful Wednesday Day Camp 
program.  It can be viewed on our district website. 
 


